
 

 

 
  

Wednesday 4th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Love Music Trust First Access Programme 
 
Year 5 have made a fantastic start to their music lessons and are showing positive and 
enthusiastic attitudes towards their learning. I am writing to inform you of how your child can 
gain the most out of their instrumental lessons this year and how they will be supported. 
 
To ensure your child develops their practical skills, please can you ensure your child brings 
their instrument to school every Thursday and takes it home afterwards. Children who do 
not have their instrument will join in with the non-instrumental parts of the lesson and 
complete a written task to support their learning. Please contact me via the school office if 
your child is unable to take their instrument home or if practising at home is not feasible.  
 
Our music curriculum has been well-planned to ensure your child has the knowledge and 
skills to support their learning. I am pleased that all children have already achieved at least 
one step towards their bronze award. If your child requires extra support or would like time 
in school to play their instrument, they can attend a lunchtime club at 12.25pm every 
Thursday in the school hall. You can also help to support your child by booking individual or 
small group lessons with our external music provider Music For Life. Please visit their 
website https://www.musicforlife.org.uk/ or call 01978 761162. 
 
If there is anything further I can do to support your child, please contact me via the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Biggs 
Music Teacher 
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